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Watts Remy

From: Amie Davis <amie.davis503@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 11:52 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support SB 927

I support SB 927 and its repeal of the owner consent provision. We need to protect our historic and more affordable 
structures. No more demolition and waste for the land fills!  
 
Thank you,  
Amie Davis 1732 SE 47th Ave.  
Portland, OR 


